Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Don Gray <dgarrygray@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 1:18 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

| am opposed to the Water Board staff recommendations in their EIR draft.

With changes occurring with our climate, there is much that is unknown about the affect on our fresh water sources
such as Lake Almanor. Importing cold water from the lake for questionable or unknown benefits down stream is not
something that should be undertaken at this time.

| am further frustrated with the decisions that are made within California without knowing or controlling the costs.

| suggest you guide your decisions as if you are a California and United States taxpayer, have children or grandchildren
who will inherit the results of your decision and are a resident of Plumas county and its environs.

Sincerely,
Donald G. Gray



